Open Morris AGM 2021

Officer Reports

Secretary Report

During my first year as Secretary I have supported the other committee members in carrying out their duties. I have attended our virtual meetings over the course of the year.

I have also attended and minuted the JMO meetings this year. This has supported the work of the JMO committee.

I look forward to the next year when hopefully I will get more of an opportunity to meet with Members, and look forward to making our community stronger going forward.

Hetty Bevington

17 October 2021